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May 2, 2007 
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council Members 
 
FROM: Jim Ruff — Manager, Mainstem Passage and River Operations 
 
SUBJECT: In-season Update on Columbia/Snake River Adult Fish Runs 
 
At the May 16th Council meeting, Ms. Robin Ehlke of the Washington Department of Fish and 
Wildlife will brief the Council on the latest adult fish migration status and harvest management 
activities for the 2007 fishing season.  This update will include information about the 2007 
spring Chinook run forecast, current run status, harvest statistics and listed stock impacts.  In 
order to keep information on this subject as current as possible, Robin will distribute her 
presentation at the Council meeting in Walla Walla, WA. 
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